
 

 

 

 

                                        Week ahead information – w/c 23rd September 2024 
 

 
Whole School 
reminders 
 
 
 

 
Headteachers Award – this is a new award to be presented in Friday assembly to 
recognise exemplary contributions to our school values and ethos. This week’s 
Headteacher Award will be given to Benjamin A Class 4T. Parents/carers are invited 
to our celebration assembly next Friday 27th September. Please arrive from 2.05pm 
for a 2.10pm start. 
 
Lunch menu – week 1 
 
Community garden rota – Week 1 
 
Thursday – MacMillan coffee/cake sale 3.30-4.00pm in the school hall. Please bring 
any cake donations into the school office on Thursday morning. 
 
Thursday – School photograph ordering deadline is today. 
 
A reminder that our cute little hamster Dexter is available to take home for the 
weekends. Please email hammyhotel@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk with your 
child’s name, class and preferred weekend/availability. 
 
The school office is extremely busy at this time of the year, unfortunately, we do not 
have the capacity to check the Arbor In-App messaging system daily. Please email 
the school office with any urgent messages, absences etc. 
 
A polite reminder that school finishes at 3pm on a Friday. 
 
 
 

 
Fundraising 
 

 
We have our amazing MacMillan coffee/cake sale after school this Thursday 3.30-
4.00pm. Please do come and join us in the hall for a coffee/cake and a natter after 
school while raising money for such a fantastic charity. 
 

 
BFG  
 

 
The BFG (Brackenwood Fundraising Group) are always looking for parent volunteers 
to join their amazing team. If you are interested or for further information, please 
email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 

 

Y3 Weekly attendance w/c 16th September 2024 
3B –  100%               3W –  99.52% 
 
A reminder to please bring in wellies and a raincoat for our Community Garden 
adventures. 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 

 

Brackenwood Junior School 

Learning for Life 

mailto:hammyhotel@brackenwood-junior.wirral.sch.uk
mailto:brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com


3B 
Ffion 
Isla-Rose  
Isabelle 
 
 
3W 
Lewis 
Sophie 
Grace 
 
 

Y4 Weekly attendance w/c 16th September 2024 
4K – 100%               4T – 95.52% 
 
We have had a great time swimming this week in 4K.  All of the children have 
impressed us with their attitudes and behaviour and this has been commented upon 
by all of the swimming instructors at Calday pool.  A reminder that 4T will be 
swimming during week beginning 30th September. If there are any parents or carers 
who are able to volunteer to help accompany the children to and from the pool, 
please could you let the school office know as soon as possible.  Please can we 
remind you that all school uniform should be named. There has been a lot of lost 
property this week that has not been named.  If items are named, we can ensure 
that they are returned to the children as soon as possible. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mrs Kavanagh and Miss Thomas 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
 
4K – certificates from last week, children missed assembly due to swimming 
Amaia  
Louis  
Esme  
 
4K – certificates from this week 
Eli  
Florence  
Seren  
 
 
4T 
Nela  
Ben  
Isla M 
 
 
 

Y5 Weekly attendance w/c 16th September 2024 
5W –  95.81%               5WO –  99% 
 



As we move closer to the colder months, please ensure your child has a coat in 
school every day – we do try to go out in all weather, including when it is raining. 
  
Also, if you haven’t already, please log on to Google Classrooms. There is lots of 
opportunity for the children to communicate with each other and all our homework 
is also listed there. 
 
Thanks 
 
Ms Webster and Miss Worthington 
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
5W 
Heidi S 
Maisie K 
Freddie P 
 
 
5WO 
Macey N 
Reggie L 
Coby C 
 
 
 

 

Y6 Weekly attendance w/c 16th September 2024 
6LB –  81.29%               6M –  87.22% 
 
If you have received communication that your child will be going swimming 
next week, this is so that they can achieve National Curriculum standard which they 
have to do in Year 6.  
 
 
Parents of the children detailed below are invited to join us in our 
celebration assembly on Friday 27th September. Please arrive at 2:05pm 
for a 2:10pm start. The children receiving awards are:  
 
6LB 
Florence F 
Harllie H 
Dante K 
 
 
6M 
Ella C 
Ben L 
Jacob S 
 
 

 


